
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 8/10/2021 7:00 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

08/10/2021 

PROF Chris Griffiths 
2 / 67 Undercliff RD 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/1620 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

Have concerns regarding the degree o f  increase in development in a mainly residential area. 

With this development will be an increase in noise and traffic. Many families living in area with small 
children and in an road ( Undercliff) which has no footpaths in half the roadway, so families walk on the 
roadway. This extra traffic could lead to injuries to children. 

2021/713174


